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PARKER POE ADAMS & BERNSTEIN LLP

Max E. Justice Attorneys and Counselors at Law
Partner

Telephone: 704.335.9010

Direct Fax:  704.335.9675

masxjustice@parkerpoe.com

August 28, 2008
Via Federal Express

Mryra C. Reece, Chief

Bureau of Air Quality

Department of Health & Environmental Control
2600 Bull Street

Columbia, SC 29201

Re: AVX Corporation
Permit Application for RTTP Process

Dear Ms. Reece:

Three Wachovia Center
Suite 3000

401 South Tryon Street
Charlotte, NC 28202-1935
Telephone 704.372.9000
Fax 704.334.4706
www.parkerpoe.com

ECEIVE]R

AUG 2 9 2008

BUREAU OF AIR QUALITY

In accordance with our telephone conversation, this is to confirm that AVX Corporation
has withdrawn the above-referenced application as of August27, and requests that the
Department terminate its processing of the application. AVX appreciates the work of you and

your staff on this project.
Very truly yours
Max E. Justice
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